

Mr. Thomas Miller
Portland United Bills Supporters

19930 Roan Circle
West Linn, OR 97068

Boy
282
Buff
Tel

Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo 282 Babcock St. Buffalo, NY 14210 Tel (716) 825-1016 Fax (716) 825-0243 www.bgcbuffalo.org

Dear Mr. Miller,

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo, I would like to thank The Portland United Bills Supporters for your donation of \$500.00, check 0110, to honor the memory of Mr. Tim Russert. We greatly appreciate your support; it is because of caring people like you that we are able to provide life changing programs for so many children.

George W. Collins Jr. Esq. Chief Volunteer Officer

Thomas R. Rybarczyk Treasurer

Robert Fluskey Jr., Esq. Secretary

Over the years we have watched the ever growing needs of our children change. The Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo have gone from a focus of mostly recreation back in the day, to today's real world needs of *Academic Success* and *Healthy Lifestyle Choices* – both which are currently the key to our children becoming successful.

There are over 4,000 Boys & Girls Clubs nationwide and we are extremely proud

of the 13 facilities we service throughout Buffalo, Cheektowaga and Amherst.

The staff at the Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo is committed to providing the youth

in our communities an environment where they can receive academic

enrichment and advice about making decisions, a place where they can discover

new talents and receive a nutritious snack & meal. For thousands of children in

our community the Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo is their home away from home.

Board of Directors Joseph T. Beecher

Christopher Burke
Michael W. Burns, CFP
Carl Camardo
Arthur W. Cryer
Christine Dougherty
Paul Lamparelli
Arthur Marshall
Jennifer Muscolino
Nicholas J. Paradiso III
Sean Robb
Mark Romanowski
Bruce Saunders
Peter Savarino
Richard Schneider

Once again, thank you for your financial investment in making the Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo, the place Where Great Futures Start!

Chief Professional Officer Diane L. Rowe

Patricia J. Zimmerman

Emeritus Member Gregory Dearlove

With sincere appreciation,

Diane L. Rowe

Chief Professional Officer



Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo is a not for profit 501(c)(3) organization. No products or services were provided in exchange for your contribution to Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo.

Our Federal Identification number is 16-0849516.